
Peekskill High School Class of 2017 
Prom Guidelines 

 

Location: Anthony’s Pier 9- 2975 US-9W, New Windsor, NY 12553  

Date:  Thursday, June 1, 2017  

Time: 6pm- 11pm (bus departs from the Riverfront at 5:15pm) 

Below is a list of guidelines for students who are planning on 

attending the PHS Class of 2017 Prom 

 PHS students should  attend the recommended Drunk Driving Presentation 

in May,  held by the Peekskill Police Department 

 Ticket includes transportation, dinner, dessert, favor and entertainment 

 Students are strongly encouraged to attend school on Thursday, June 1, 

2017  

 Tickets must be purchased by May 19th, unless the busses fill up prior to 

that date, then no more tickets will be sold 

 Tickets and deposits may not be refunded, except in emergency situations  

Mandatory Guidelines: 

 PHS students and their guests must be in good academic and behavioral 

standing. 

 All students must be transported to the Prom via Coach bus provided by 

PHS (if you miss the bus, you may not be allowed into the prom and may 

not be refunded) 

 Guests who are not PHS students will be permitted but must meet the 

following requirements: 

o Currently in 11th or 12th  grade in High School or have graduated in 

2016 

o Must have the non-PHS guest form signed by May, 22, 2017 

o Must bring ID to the prom for admittance 

 

 



Mandatory Guidelines Continued: 

 Each student is allowed one guest; guests must be students from the 

classes of 2017 or 2018 (11th   or 12th grade).  ALL guests must have the 

appropriate permission slip signed by 5/22/17.  

 Parents/Guardians and student must attend a night meeting on May 23, 

2017 and sign the prom contract (you will not be allowed to the prom if 

your parent/guardian does not attend) 

 Students may take their own transportation from the Prom, however a 

signed parental consent must be submitted by 5/22/17 

 NO backpacks/bags will be allowed into the prom venue, expect small 

evening bags for ladies 

 If you exit the prom you will not be allowed back into the prom venue 

 Dress Code- This is a formal event 

o Ladies, a formal dress is required for all who attend the prom. No 

dress that is above mid-thigh will be permitted. No two-piece dresses 

that reveal the midriff or any extremely low cut dresses will be 

permitted. Dresses with slits to the mid-thigh are permitted. Good 

taste is expected.  

o  Gentleman, a tuxedo or a suit is required with a tie or bowtie. 

Students wearing jeans, shorts, sneakers or boots will not be permitted 

into the venue.  

 If you have questions about the appropriateness of your dress, you are 

asked to bring in a picture of your dress. Students will not be permitted on 

the bus if they do not follow the dress code guidelines and may not be 

refunded.  

 If you have been denied permission to attend the prom due to academic or 

behavioral standing, you can appeal the decision. Please see Dr. Ferris or 

Mr. Turner and a committee will review your request.  


